
Michael Fisher

From:

	

Hedrick, Terry [ferry.Heddck@aquila .com]
Sent:

	

Monday, October 25, 200412:55 PM

To:

	

Michael Fisher
subject:

	

FW: Letter of Support to Cass County
importance : High

Michael J . Fisher,

City Administrator

City of Peculiar

11115/2004

Yes, please approve and send to me. If possible also, fax to 8161743-3854 .
-----Original Message
From , Michael Fisher [maHW:mfisher@dtyofpeculiar mm]
Sant: Monday, October 25, 200412:08 PM
To: Hedrick, Terry
Subject: Letter of Support-to Cass County
Importance : High

Attached is the letter supporting this substation rezoning . If this Is okay, let me know and 1 wlp sign endfax.

nM 11 2006 ._

C

~ y~ublic
MisQohhr

oyn
h;1nn

Sarv,,c~

CaseCaseNo Exhibit No.~

Rptr--YK=



Ge"e G. Lvoir, May-

Jim Antonidar
B,van $cmcomb
J" Nm",~
Q";t Jvnemeyer*
R6enaa Langvton
MAVlamms

October 25, 2004

Coss County Planning & Zoning Board
102 East Wall Street
Harrisamillc, MO 64701,

RE:

	

Aquila Rezoning Request

Dear Members of the Board :

Newil J. rFsRC-r,Oy Administrator

City NminictTOAvr
Mi,ha1 J . P=er

Ckof &F Pa,c-
Daa, Kelly

City CIA
N-a Douse

I'm sure you may be aware the City of Peculiar has been working cooperatively with Aquila to locate
their proposed gas tur4ine peaking facility in peculiar . We understand that a part of the
infrastructure upgrades, which are a part of the "jest, is the construction of a substation, The
function of the substation will be to intereommct fhe transmission lines from the peaking facility into
the 345KV distribution lines in northern Cass County.

The City supports Aquila's rezoning request for the rezoning, understanding the property is needed for
the substation, which is required for the total project. We also understand that under County zonirg
regulations, the requested zoning class is appropriate for the substation.
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